

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel Phone: 603-724-2135

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

October 27, 2021

Via Electronic Mail Only

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 21-132; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. Keene Division 2021-2022 Winter Cost of Gas

Dear Chairwoman Martin:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp., d/b/a Liberty, Keene Division, I write to inform the Commission that on this date the Company filed Exhibits 33 through 36, which are responses to the Commission's record requests made during the October 26, 2021, hearing in Docket No. DG 21–130. Since the Commission referred to these record requests during the hearing in this docket, the Company writes this letter to inform the parties that responses to those record requests were filed in Docket No. DG 21–130. As stated in Exhibit 33 filed in Docket No. DG 21–130, the Company revised its proposed LDAC rates due to a change in the energy efficiency rate.

Enclosed please find clean and redlined versions of the only two tariff pages that are subject to approval in this docket, which include the updated LDAC rates from Docket No. DG 21-130. The Company asks the Commission to approve those tariff pages.

Also enclosed for the Commission's and parties' information is the revised Keene cost of gas model with the adjusted LDAC rates, and a "compare" file showing where those changes occurred, which confirms that the only changes are to the bill impact schedules.

Dianne Martin, Chairwoman October 27, 2021

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

MAhullan

cc: Service List enclosures